
  

    

                    
                  
                

                  
                  

           

              
                 

              
                 
                

                  
           

          
                 

                  
                
     

      
                   

                 
  

                    
          

 

    

   
              

July 21, 2022 

Dear RCS Parents and Families, 

I hope that your summer is going well. We are just past the midpoint of this summer and as we come 
closer to the end of July we are preparing for the start of the 2022-2023 school year. This midsummer 
update message is sharing important information with you that connects the closing up of last year with 
the new school year ahead. You can expect regular communications to resume in the next few weeks as 
we reopen all of our schools and excitement builds for the first day for students on Monday, August 29th. 
At your convenience, please take time to review the important information below. 

Important  Updates: 

Bulldog Bulletin 2021-2022 Year in Review- I am pleased to share with you our summer 2022 newsletter 
that is our 2021-2022 Year in Review edition. Over the past few weeks we have experienced some 
logistical challenges with our printing company due to the demand and shortage of certain paper 
products. Because of this and the rising cost of printing services, we have chosen to publish this 
newsletter electronically. Parents, if your child is highlighted in this newsletter and you would like a 
printed copy please contact my office at (586) 752-0200. We have a limited number of printed copies for 
those who might want one as a keepsake. Bulldog Bulletin 2021-2022 Year in Review 

2022  School  Climate  Survey- We spent extensive time this spring analyzing all the great feedback we 
received from the district survey we administered last semester. I am sharing the summary report with you 
in this letter and you will find an extensive list of reports and information posted on the district webpage 
under the “Inside RCS” tab. Thanks again to all of you who participated in the survey. 
2022 RCS School Climate Survey Report 

2022-2023  School  Calendar  and  School  Times- The 2022-2023 School Calendar was released last April 
and is available on the district website. We have confirmed our school times for next year and there will 
be no change. You can find the times for each level on the bottom of the calendar. 
2022-2023 District Calendar 

I hope the remainder of your summer is filled with a combination of rest, relaxation and fun. We will see 
everyone back in August and look forward to a great year. 

Go Bulldogs! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Todd R. Robinson, Superintendent 

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 
316 North Main Street • Romeo, Michigan 48065 | www.romeok12.org | (586) 752-0225 • Fax (586) 752-0228 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-YLaLwI_wzK9IRugxhsIK4aednwWhJu3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cQSQe0wC2N91HWyzeRD0XbzffLtAwBOx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e69eTWUdVvQxX2E3N7tkM9Sor49XJclZ/view?usp=sharing
http://www.romeok12.org/



